
M
ic

ha
el

 B
ah

lo

Dear patient,

Welcome to the Central Admission Office at Klinikum Bremen-Nord.

Patients are seen depending on the severity of their illness or injury and not in 
the order of their arrival. We would ask you to understand that waiting times 
are thus sometimes unavoidable. Our Central Admission Office is divided into 
various specialisations which means you will receive precisely the help you 
need for your illness or injury.

Additional examinations may be necessary for diagnosis and treatment. 
Blood analyses and the evaluation of X-ray images in particular take some time. 
This time is needed in order to ensure optimum diagnosis and further treatment.

We endeavour to keep waiting times as short as possible and ask for your 
patience in this matter.

Please do not hesitate to talk to us should you have any questions.

The Central Admission Office Team


